
Today we learned that Saint Louis City Hall and the St. Louis County Government Buildings remain closed 

to the public.  Drivers are unable to obtain a criminal background checks and DMV reports therefore the 

MTC is unable to renew licenses.   The Government facilities are forecasting a tentative opening date of 

June 1, 2020.   The MTC staff is forced to extend all driver’s license renewals until June 15, 2020. Please 

note that the MTC staff will be in the office to answer phones calls and to answer any questions that you 

may have. Our facility will remain closed.  We will commence with renewing Airport Taxi permits as soon 

as possible. On call permits will be renewed at a later date and we will notify everyone when that date 

gets in focus. 

Thank you, 


